
Year 3 

Meet the teacher



The Year 3 Team

3AH - Mrs Hilyard, Mrs Johnson and Miss Attwater.

3OK - Mr Kitching and Miss Bryant.

3CC - Mr Chart and Mrs Edwardes



Autumn Spring Summer

The Skeleton Stone Age to Iron Age Plants

Nutrition Rocks and Soil Our local area

The UK and 

Europe
Woodwork The Romans

Topics



Outdoor learning and Forest School

We love learning outside!

Forest school will happen in most weathers. You will 

recieve a message the week before your child has 

forest school. They will need to come to school with 

a change of weather appropriate clothes.



Outdoor learning and Forest School

For the first term, forest school will run weekly.

3AH and 3OK – Every Monday afternoon.

3CC – Every Friday morning.



Homework

Reading - at least 3 times a week and 

recorded in your child’s reading record.

Times table Rockstars - 10 minutes each 

week. 



3AH – Monday and Friday

3CC – Monday and Thursday

3OK – Tuesday and Wednesday

(Swimming is after half term)

P.E days



Things your child needs to 

bring in every day.

• Pencil case

• Water bottle

• Reading book

Break time snack

(healthy - no crisps, 

chocolates or nuts)



Contacting your class teacher

• Home contact book

• Email info@waverley-abbey.surrey.sch.uk

• Speak to them at the end of the day.



Lots of opportunities for you to help out in school:

• Cultural week

• STEM week

• Parent readers

• Trip volunteers

Parent helpers



Our school day starts at 8:35am. Children will enter the classrooms 

and will complete early work or have phonics lessons from 8:35am. 

They are welcome to come onto the playground from 8:20am. 

Please remain with your child until 8:20am and until a member of 

staff is out on duty to supervise the children. Children are not 

permitted to wait unsupervised at the gate.

Morning drop off



Trips

Guildford Pantomime

3rd December 2025

Cost - approximately £20



Trips

Butser Ancient Farm

30th January 2026

Cost - approximately £20



Trips

Year 3 Sleepover

Date 15th May 2026

Cost - approximately £25



Trips

RHS Wisley

20th May 2026

Cost - approximately £15



Reading cafe

We love learning outside!

Forest school will happen in most weathers. You will 

recieve a message the week before your child has 

forest school. They will need to come to school with 

a change of weather appropriate clothes.

A brand new opportunity to get involved!

1 reading rep needed from each class.

Need to be available from 8:35-9:30am on 3 separate dates. There 

will be one in November, one in January and one in April.

A chance to read with pupils, look at recommended reading and talk 

to other parents.

Mrs Hilyard will send more information in a couple of weeks.



Any questions ?



Reading Café

• A new opportunity to share the joy of reading 
with our school community.

• • 3 sessions across the year (November, 
January, April)

• • Each session: 8:45am – 9:30am in the school 
hall

• • Children, parents and staff enjoying reading 
together



What Happens at the Reading Café?

• • Listen to children read or read to them 
yourself

• • Browse themed book selections

• • Share refreshments

• • Chat with others about reading

• • Take part in a book exchange



Class Reading Café Representatives

• • 1 child per class will represent their class

• • They will attend all 3 Reading Cafés

• • Please avoid children who are:

• - Already very enthusiastic readers

• - Completely disengaged from reading

• • Choose a child who will benefit most from 
the experience



Next Steps

• • Choose your Class Reading Café 
Representative

• • Send the child’s name to me by Monday 
15th September

• • Thank you for supporting this new initiative!


